
BAGONG PILIPINAS 

Republic of the Philippines 
Province of Cagayan 

Tuguegarao City 

OFFICE OF THE CITY MAYOR 

24 July 2024 

THE PRESIDING OFFICER AND MEMBERS 
Sangguniang Panlungsod 
This City 

Dear Presiding Officer and Members of the Sanggunian: 

Relative to the Conduct of the Unity Parade on August 01, 2024, we would like to 
request for a temporary road closure of some portions of Bagay Road from Land Bank 
to Cagayan Learning and Resource Center (Provincial Library) on July 31, 2024, from 
8:00 AM to 11:00 AM. 

This is requested to give way to the Formation Practice of the participating agencies in 
the said activity. Hence, due to limited tirne please consider the URGENCY of the 
matter at had. 

For your information and appropriate action. 

In the name of public service, 

MAILA ROSA IO S. TING-QUE 
City Mayor 
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